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The Freshers Day Celebration was organised by the 2021 PG-Batch of AM SHAIKH 

HOMOEOPATHIC MEDICAL COLLEGE on the 27th April 2023, for the newly admitted Post 

Graduates of 2022 Batch. 

The gathering was welcomed by Dr.Jenisca Da’silva, where she beautifully described the 

Post Graduate life to the new comers. Further, Each of the new Post-Graduate Students 

were called forward to Introduce themselves and were given an ice-breaker task to make 

them feel comfortable & welcomed in the new environment.  

This was followed by, Fun games - which included minute-to-win-it games & Dumb 

charades.  

To commemorate the inauguration of the new PG batch 2022, The cake cutting was done 

in the esteemed presence of Dr. S.S.Pujar Sir.  

Dr. S.S.Pujar Sir addressed the gathering with an immensely motivational speech. 

All the new PG-Scholars were gifted a Homoeopathic/Medical BOOK as a Welcome gift. 


